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October 21, 2014 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE REPLY 

(By Tuesday, October 28, 2014) 

 

Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Pacific Power & Light 

Company, Docket UE-100749 

 

TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD:  

 

On October 6, 2014, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power) filed with the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) a tariff filing 

pursuant to RCW 80.28.050, RCW 80.28.060, WAC 480-100-028, and previous 

Commission orders in Docket UE-100749.  In the filing, Pacific Power requests a rate 

adjustment to recover $5.2 million in over-credited proceeds from the sale of Renewable 

Energy Credits.   

 

On October 17, 2014, the Commission received written responses to Pacific Power’s 

filing from the Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities (ICNU), Public Counsel, and 

Commission Staff (Staff).  The Commission will provide an opportunity to file a written 

reply to these responses. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That written replies to the responses of 

ICNU, Public Counsel, and Staff are due no later than 5:00 p.m., Tuesday, October 

28, 2014. 

 

 

 

GREGORY J. KOPTA 

Administrative Law Judge 


